
BRAIDWOOD
HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPMENT  

500 KEEPSAKE BRICKS AVAILABLE

COLLECT A UNIQUE PIECE OF 
BRAIDWOOD HOSPITAL MEMORABILIA

The new Braidwood Multipurpose Service 
opened to the public on 25 August 2020.

The community and staff (past and present) are 
invited to register to collect a keepsake brick from 
the old hospital building.
The Braidwood Hospital Auxiliary 
will be collecting donations as part 
of the collect-a-brick program. 

A further quantity of bricks will be 
retained and incorporated into the 
landscaping features of the new 
health facility.

The Braidwood MPS Redevelopment 
is being delivered as part of 
the Government’s $304 million 
Multipurpose Service (MPS) program 
to deliver improved access to health 
and aged care services in rural 
and remote communities. Keep 
in touch with the Braidwood MPS 
Redevelopment:  
visit www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au

REGISTER TO COLLECT 
YOUR BRICK:

Scan code with 
your phone’s 
camera app 
to open the 
registration form

Or call the Redevelopment 
team on 0434155854 	

Cattle outside the old Braidwood District Hospital on the road down to Araluen (2005). Photo: Alex Rea.


